
THE  SERVICE  OF  THE  ROYAL
HOURS  OF  CHRISTMAS  AT  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Friday, December 23, 2023/ January 5, 2024, the Royal Hours
of Christmas were read at the monastic and Patriarchal Church
of Saints Constantine and Helen, presided over by H.H.B. our
Father  and  Patriarch  of  Jerusalem  Theophilos  and  the
participation  of  the  Holy  Sepulchre  Fathers.
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